
GAS WORKERS’ DAY 

 

On the occasion of “The Gas Workers’ Day” to be 
celebrated on September 12th, 2008, TRANSGAZ 
management and the Trade Unions thereof seize such 
opportunity to express their warmest thoughts and 
good wishes and thanks to all employees 
contributing, over the years, by their professionalism, 
earnestness, and determination to the prestige of the 
Romanian gas sector; and last but not least to all 
domestic and foreign partners for their kind, fruitful 
and close co-operation with TRANSGAZ on the most 
diversified fields. 

Hoping our message shall trim this anniversary with 
joy, we would like to bid all gas personnel 

MANY HAPPY RETURNS OF THE DAY! 

 

Ioan RUSU 

Director General 


